Humber Village Board Meeting 

Dec 7, 2016

Present:   Donna Scott, Susan Batstone, Rebecca Milley, Katie Montevecchi


Absent: Jim Day


Motion by Rebecca to approve the minutes from Nov 2nd, 2016 – seconded by Donna

AGM
The AGM has been scheduled for Jan 15th at 2pm at the Steady Brook Town Hall.  Information packages will be mailed out in the next week or so.  We have decided to include the user name and password for the Humber Village website, and to update/change them effective Feb 1, 2017.

We are still waiting on the 2015 financials to be completed by BDO, this process is taking longer than they had originally indicated.
Ongoing/New business  
CADO has been updated to remove Cliff from the director listing and he has also been removed from signing authority.  

A contract has been signed with Christopher & Rebeca Shea, to allow the dumpsters to remain in the existing location until May 15, 2017. 
Treasurer Report 
18 accounts are in arrears to date, interest will be charged on overdue accounts and we will seek legal action if necessary.
Roads
The last grading for the year has been completed.
The next meeting will be Jan 4th at 7:30

Meeting adjourned:  Motion by Rebecca, seconded by Donna

